

Noah's Ark Christian Pre-School (Buckhurst Hill)
Registered Charity No: 1177779 (C. I. O.)
St. Stephen's Church Hall, Albert Road
Buckhurst Hill, Essex IG9 6FD
info@noahspreschool.org 020-8505-5828

Newsletter

17th September 2019

Dear Parents/Carers,

Harvest

It is almost Harvest time. Sam Lockstone, the St. John's Children's Worker will be coming to visit us on 30th September to tell us all about Harvest. We will also be collecting for Epping Forest Food Bank.

Please only give items from the list below:

Tinned meat/Tinned fish/Chocolate bars/Snack bars/Instant mash/Biscuits (medium packs)/Coffee (medium jars)/Sponge pudding

Also needed are:

Washing up liquid/Laundry capsules/Toilet rolls (packs of 2)/Deodorant (male & female)

Times

Please arrive at 9am. It is part of school readiness for the children to arrive on time and not miss any of the session. We do understand that timing is difficult for some parents who also have children at Whitebridge School. The sessions now finish at either 12pm or 3pm. Please can you ensure that you are

arriving on time to collect your child. There will be an automatic late charge to cover staff costs for late comers.

Clothing & Bags

Please label your child's bag and clothing clearly with their name.

Bottles

We are going to be working with BHCPS to create a poppy display on the railings by the memorial at the front of the church. We need 2 litre plastic bottles (please rinse out) to make our poppies.

Funding Forms

If your child is entitled to funding, then you will need to complete a funding form. These must be completed on a termly basis. We need to have all forms back by Thursday 19th September 2019.

Photographs

We will be booking in our friendly photographer, Nicky Bamber to visit us in November. (Date to be confirmed) She will take individual photos of all the children. These make beautiful Christmas presents for family members.

God bless.

Noah's Ark Christian Pre-School